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Ryan Brown, General Counsel for Lincoln Memorial University (LMU), joined the President’s
Office in August 2020. The Office of General Counsel is responsible for the coordination and
management of all legal issues affecting the University. The Office advises the President and the
University’s academic and administrative units regarding a wide range of issues, including
contracts, regulatory compliance, employment law, intellectual property, and student conduct and
governance.

Before joining LMU, Mr. Brown worked for a public university and in private practice. Mr.
Brown acquired his Juris Doctorate from LSU Paul M. Hebert Law Center, Louisiana State
University, and a Bachelor of Science in Information Systems and Decision Sciences from
Louisiana State University.

Originally from Baton Rouge, Louisiana, Mr. Brown now lives in Knoxville, TN.



